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TUESDAY 18TH JULY 
                                                   

 

 

Our Summer Fair is on Tuesday 
18th July, 3:00-4:00pm. This is a 
fun event for all the family to 
enjoy. This year we will have a 
bouncy castle, ice-cream, many 
stalls and hopefully the 
sunshine.  
 
Cakes, buns, chocolate and 
bottle (wine, pop, toiletry) 
donations are welcome. Please 
give all contributions to Mrs 
Tune. Last year we raised over 
£600 and this money was used 
to buy lovely things for the 
classrooms.  

 

NSPCC Assembly  

On Thursday 22nd June the 
NSPCC are leading a 
workshop with years 5 and 6. 
A letter has been sent 
regarding the content. 

Year 6 

The Year 6 picnic was 
cancelled due to the rainy 
weather. Mr Frelich will be 
rearranging the celebration 
before the children finish 
school. He will let you know 
the new date shortly.  

 

 

ATTENDANCE CHAMPIONS 
 

Winning class: 
Year 1 

 Year 4 

99% 
2nd  Year 2  

98.7% 
3rd   FS2 & Y3  

98%   

 

Year 5 Greek Day   

 

On Thursday, Year 5 had a 
fantastic day in the hall working 
with a Greek expert. The day 
was filled with facts, games, 
roleplay and debates and the 
children learned so much about 
their Greek topic.   

Heartstart 

Year 6 will be taking part in the 

Heartstart program next 

Monday. This is a scheme 

supported by the British Heart 

Foundation where children 

learn how to: 

 deal with an 

unconscious person 

 recognise a heart attack 

and a cardiac arrest 

 perform CPR 

 deal with choking 

 respond to serious 

bleeding. 

Shakespeare   

Year 3 have been very busy 
preparing for the Shakespeare 
Festival on Monday 19th June. 
Tickets for the event are now 
on sale in the school office.  

New Head and Deputy 
Heads of House   

This week we wrote to children 
in years 4 & 5 to see if they 
would like to apply for the 
position of either Head or 
Deputy Head of their house. 
The children have until Friday 
23rd June to apply for their 
positions.  

This year our Heads of House 
have done a fantastic job 
leading school initiatives. This 
week they have written an 
article for the school website, 
reporting on the impact of their 
leadership. It is a very good 
read.  

FS1 Stars of the Week 

Morning: Emily H 

Afternoon: Freya 
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